
The  SJpe l i n tenden t  i s  t he  ch re f  exE-L  ve  o ! ! r cF '  cno
educational leader of rhe distsricr. HelEbe executeB all
GovelniDg Board deeiElonE anat ts accobtable ro rhe loard fo!
managiDg the 6choo16 in accoldaDce sith the Board's policies.
Helshe info@ the 3oa!d about dchool proslams, praeticee and
probleG dd offers plofeEsional adwice on irems requirilE Board
action, yith approp.iate recomendattonE based on tshorough sludy

The Eoard delegarea ro rhe superinrendenr rhe power ro make
decision6 conceding inEemal operationE of rhe disiricts. The
superiniendent nay delegare to orhe! school sraff any duties
imposed upon him/her by tbe policie6 o! vore of rhe Board, as
far as the 1a, penits. This delegation of poser or duty shatl
hot leliewe the Supelintendent of lesponeibility for acriong
taken by hiB/he! desisnees.

The Supelintendent sha]l have general Euperision of all
personnel dd Bha11 develop and execute co.6iBrenr, fair and
fiEcally Bound persomel ploceduleg and practices, iAcludinq an
evaluation proglan for all distlict employees, Helshe sha11
owerBee aII financial opelation€ of the digtricr and acrively
seek out new fundins soulces for the schoolB.

The Superinlendent shal1 take aD actsive teaderahip lole in rhe
deweloprent and inpryerent of the ingtnctional proqram, $e/she
is expected feeling of unity anit enthusiasn amorg
stude.ts, comsity and Etaff for the accofrplishment of disiricr

The superintendeot 6ha11 deEcribe ard explain educational issues
and valueB before the comEity and other gove].r@nial agencieE.
Helshe eha11 be accessible tso coMiry membels and shal1 uork
wibh then to furthe! rhe diEtslict's goalE and build a stronq,
posLL vF .omun lEy  aEErEude rowa ld  Ehe Echoo l  Eys ter .

The Boald oq)ecls the Supelintsendent to renain current on
educational tbought and placttceE by reading educational
pullication6, attendtng educational conferenceE, and visiting
otsher 6choo1 6y6rems in the interest of inp!@ing the district s
instructional program and overaU operaEion. The Supelintendent



snPERrNrnqplNT oF s@roorrs (contrDued)

shal1 iofom the Boald and Eraff of nev developmenrs and
significant events in lhe fteld of e.tucarion.

(cf. 2122 - Eqelinxaaat t€ ed rurj€s)

3so26 EtplotrenL .f Ai.t'ict sup€linr.'da. !r .e4aj, discdcrs
3so23 @altttcaxldB
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